Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
3/6/2014 3:15:42 PM

RE: notes

The ABF and Ethics items have been added. Let me know when you want to add the SCDOR item.

Deadline is 4:15 p.m. today.

From: Veldran, Katherine

Sent: Thursday, March 06, 2014 3:01 PM
To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: notes

ABF - Matthews took his name off the bill. Gregory tried (again) and Leatherman carried it over (again).
Ethics - Harrell confirmed for 3/18 at 7:00p.m.

****Need to ask Ted:

SCDOR Reporting Requirements for Identity Theft Protection Services

The Budget Proviso for continued credit monitoring requires 2 reports:

1 By February 1, 2014, the Budget and Control Board, with assistance from the Department of Revenue, must
issue a report to the General Assembly:

- Containing findings and recommendations concerning the on-going risk of identity theft to eligible persons

- The identity theft protection and identity theft resolution services the contract or contracts provided (we must
enter into a contract with a vendor to provide these services)

- The need for extending the period for contracted services, to include the level of services, beyond one year.

2. By March 15, 2014, the Department of Revenue must issue a report to the Governor and General Assembly
detailing:

- # of persons who enrolled in contracted for services

- # of persons eligible to enroll in services

- Efforts undertaken to encourage enrollment

The statute allowing taxpayers to claim a deduction for the cost of identity theft protection services that they
acquire obligates us to issue 1 report:

1 By March 15 of each year, the Department must report to the Governor and General Assembly

- The # of taxpayers who claimed the deduction in the most recent tax year for which the information is available
(4/15/2015 will be the earliest date the report will be due)

- The total money value of the deductions claimed

A taxpayer is not eligible to claim the deduction if he/she/it claimed the costs for protection as a business expense or
participated in the identity theft programs offered free of charge by the state

Question: What information do you think will be useful to help us fulfill our reporting requirements and administer
the deduction? For instance, to administer the deduction, | think we need the vendor of the identity theft services to
give us the name, address and last 4 of persons who have enrolled or at least make that information available to us
upon request.

What processes do we need to put in place so that we can capture the information that we need to report and timely
issue the reports?
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